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Comments: Hello

We strongly oppose the proposed development on Holland Lake. The potential increase in people, automobiles,

and boats would affect the peacefulness of the entire Swan Valley. Increased boating and fishing on Holland

Lake could lead to more pollution, lower bull trout numbers as well as scare away the loons 

 Who is going to be better off with a mega resort other than rich investors and the seller. 

If the Forest Service were truly working for the good of the people they would not allow the development to take

place

Charlene Stack


